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New Members 
In the Month of June, we signed up 4 new members.  They are Amy Lasswell & Andrew Diewold, who were 
sponsored by Jen Helling; Nicholas Daniel who was sponsored by Jeff Johnson; and Carlos Capdevila who 
was sponsored by Paul Miller.  We would like to welcome these new members to the Lodge and look forward 
to seeing them at club functions.   

Elks National Foundation 
Do you have children or grandchildren that will be looking for a college scholarship this next year? Applications 

for most of the Elks scholarships will be online by September 1, 2014. Your Elks National Foundation 
donations make this possible. For application information go to http://www.elks.org/enf/scholars/ 

 
Bicycle Raffle  

Winner of the bicycle raffle was Sheri McCarthy! The raffle made about $125 to go towards a new sign and 
lighting. 

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
1st John Derby                                             3rd Ben Lundell                                        6th Steve Gillaspie 
12th Kathleen Hemmesch                     12th Larry Rheinschmidt                                     15th Amy Martin           
18th Bob Green, PER                             18th Leonard Shipley                                           19th Ally Sapp 
20th Justin Sapp, Lecturing Knight            21st Dennis Moss                                     24th Jessica Kniffen 
28th William Witte                                                                                                               31st Jim Byars 
 

JULY 11TH DINNER   
SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $6.50 

 

On Friday the 11th we will serving Fried Chicken.  Please plan to attend and bring a prospective new member 
or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call in a reservation so we can make 
sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered dish is always appreciated.   
 

Our Elks Lodge Activities - "Always in the Community"  
 

Elks Movie Night, June 21st, with the movie "Frozen" was a great success! Over 350 people came to the 
event. Thank you to all the volunteers that made this possible.  

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Elks Rummage Sale on June 21st - another great event raised about $325. Thank you to all the 
volunteers that helped with this event and all the donations we received. The leftover merchandise 

will be donated to Hopefully Yours and the clothes to our Veterans.  
 

Our Elks lodge was in the Steamboat Days Parade with the Drug Awareness 
Trailer. It has been a long time since we have particpated but our Lodge and Elroy 

the Elk were well received by the spectators.  
 
 


